
HOMESTAY FAMILIES NEEDED
for SD 10 - 2021-22

Do you like experiencing international cultures,
making global friendships and building an
intercultural mindset? Then hosting an
international student could be right for you!

Homestay families receive $900/month (effective
August 2021, plus extra during the quarantine period) in exchange for providing their
student with a private room, daily meals and snacks, and care, like a member of their
family.

Short and long term stays are possible for the 2021/22 school year in the New Denver
and Nakusp areas.

You’re invited to our Zoom Open House!
Thursday, June 17, 2021. 7:00pm

https://sd8.zoom.us/j/62581300385
Meeting ID: 625 8130 0385

Passcode: 612706

For more information: kootenay.international@sd8.bc.ca

“Bringing the World to the
Kootenays, and the Kootenays

to the World”

a cooperative initiative between West Kootenay School Districts

https://sd8.zoom.us/j/62581300385

